
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will consider a Site Review application under the
Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on:

Wednesday, April 18, 2012 at7=OO p.m.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

The application is for a Site Plan Review for Map 9, Lot BA located at 304 Knox Marsh
Road, Madbury. The owner or record is Jason Berndtson. The applicants seeking the
review are Albeft R. and Sara Nadeau. The applicant proposes a change of pre-existing
non-conforming commercial use.

If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, it will
be accepted for consideration and a Public Hearing on the matter will immediately
follow.

Ylrla'
Tarah Beaupre
Recording Secretary
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